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End of sales announcement of S-5420A-P6T2S 

 

We thank you for your patronage for ABLIC IC products. 

For the following products, we have decided to end sales with consideration of the difficulty in 

maintaining production, current order status and future demand. 

Your kind understanding for this matter will be highly appreciated.  

 

 

[Subject Product] 

 

UV Sensor  S-5420A-P6T2S 

 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

 Seiji Tanaka 

Senior Vice President 

Chief Sales Officer 

ABLIC Inc. 


